THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF
THE CHANCELLOR

April 14, 1941

Dr. F. C. Allen
University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I am glad to inform you that the Board of Regents
approved the addition of $400 to your departmental maintenance
allotment for the current fiscal year. Thig ig the addition
that was discussed in the budget conference.

Sincerely yours,

R Executive Secretary




